
Is your child starting school 

in September 2018? 

Warmly invite you to our 

On Wednesday 29th November   6.30pm-8.00pm

 

Please come along and 

 Meet the principal, teachers and support staff 

 View our modern, spacious facilities 

 View our wide range of teaching resources 

 See the standard of work achieved by our pupils 

 Meet and chat to other parents over a cup of tea 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 


